
On the weekend of 26 - 27 May there are a number of events taking place in  

Waikerie in conjunction with the SA History Festival. 

I'm sure the support of other U3A members would be very welcome. Why not  

enjoy a weekend away or a day trip and experience a new environment  

along with us. 

We will also be running an ongoing Ukulele Workshop leading to a performance 

in the mid afternoon. 

The Rotary Club is holding its Food Fair on Sunday 27th May from 11am 

and the 'Jammers' have been invited to be one of  the groups involved in  

providing the entertainment. Sixteen very keen members have put up their hand  

and are excited to be taking part. 
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